Delayed Office Opening for Employee Training

This office will be closed from 8.45 am - 11.00 am on the first Thursday of each month.



Education and Learning Sheena Devlin, Strategic Lead

2 High Street, Perth, PH1 5PH Tel 01738 475000 www.pkc.gov.uk

Contact David Macluskey

Service Manager

Direct Dial 01738 475997

Email:

DAMacluskey@pkc.gov.uk

www.pkc.gov.uk

Our ref DMac/KB

Your ref

Date 1 October 2024

All Staff Breadalbane Academy

Dear Colleague,

Appointment of new Headteacher at Breadalbane Academy

I am very pleased to advise you that Mrs Lynne Lambert has today confirmed her acceptance of appointment to the post of Headteacher at Breadalbane Academy.

Mrs Lambert's substantive post is Headteacher at Robert Douglas Memorial Primary school. She brings with her a wealth of experience and expertise, together with a strong commitment to continuing to provide high quality learning and teaching at Breadalbane Academy.

I am very grateful to the parents from the Parent Council, for so ably representing the views of parents and carers during the interview process and for their support. I am also very grateful for your ongoing support throughout this process. It is an exciting time for the school.

Yours sincerely

David Macluskey Service Manager